
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

CAMDEN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT CLOSURE  

ON FRIDAY, SEPT. 25, 2015 

 

 Because of the anticipated impact on road closures and traffic in Camden City and 

County in connection with the papal visit to Philadelphia, the Camden County Superior Court 

will be closed on Friday, Sept. 25, 2015, including the Camden County Hall of Justice at 101 S. 

Fifth St., Camden, NJ, and Camden County Probation at Executive Campus, Route 70, Cherry 

Hill, NJ. 

 

 Court is scheduled to re-open on Monday, Sept. 28, 2015. Please be advised that this is 

subject to change.  For advisories regarding opening/continued closing, please check online at 

www.njcourts.com or call 856-379-2299.  

 

      Deborah Silverman Katz, Assignment Judge   

      Superior Court of New Jersey – Camden Vicinage 

 

 

Dated:  August 31, 2015 
 


